
Memory Loss Solutions®          
EHL Campus Support Group 

Monday, November 6th
5:00 - 6:00 pm 

@ Main Campus

Tuesday, November 21st
12:30 - 1:30 pm 

@ Main Campus

Alzheimer’s Support Group
Thursday, November 9th

1:30 - 3:30 pm
@ Good Samaritan Society
3500 Hilyard Street, Eugene

(Thurs, Nov 23rd cancelled 
due to Thanksgiving holiday.)

Support Groups

We had such a great time at this year’s Spaghetti Feed and Walk to End Alzheimer’s! 
We are thrilled to be the top fundraising team for the Eugene/Springfield Walk! So 
far, we’ve raised $8,500 this year. Thank you to everyone who helped us to reach that 
amazing goal! We couldn’t do it without all of the amazing participation in the Penny 
Wars and attendance at the Spaghetti Feed. So again, a very big THANK YOU!
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Cindy was born in Liberal, Kansas and grew up in Hugoton, Kansas. She has been married 
to her husband for 36 years and they have three children and one grandchild. She shared 
that, “my husband, mom, and my kids are my closest friends. We moved here hoping we 
can all be together and have a self-sustaining farm.” Cindy enjoys camping and hiking - 
anything in the outdoors - and loves to spend time with her family.

Cindy has been a part of the EHL community since March 2016. She works as Direct Care 
Staff for the Cedar Home. When asked why she likes working at EHL, Cindy replied,  “I love 
the residents. They took care of us and it is our turn to take care of them.”

We are pleased to announce that Cindy is our November 2017 
Employee of the Month!

Employee SpotlighT
Cindy @ Cedar Home

Verna came to EHL in August of 2015. Vanesa, Resident Coordinator 
in our Mt. Vernon Home, shared that, “Verna was the sweetest, 
most kind little lady. She loved to help out with the house chores 
and was always a big help to the staff. We will miss her sweet smile 
and loving hugs.” Verna passed away at the age of 87.

Jeff came to EHL in July of 2013.  Sharon, Resident Coordinator in 
our Diamond Peak Home, shared with us that, “Jeff loved to laugh 
and was always happy to visit with family. We had many birthday 
celebrations here at Diamond Peak with Jeff’s family. We will miss 
our cowboy.” Jeff passed away at the age of 88.

Thank you, Cindy, for your hard work, your dedication, and for being a part of our EHL team!

Verna McAlister

Jethro “Jeff” Sprague

Cindy’s Words of Wisdom: 
“Love is patient, love is kind. Love does not boast. Is not easily angered, love always 

protects, trusts, hopes, perserves. Love never fails. ”-- from 1 Corinthians 13

Janice came to EHL in October of 2012. Barb, Resident Coordinator 
in our Cascade Home, shared with us that, “Janice was very caring 
of others. She loved to hang out with staff and pull jokes on them. 
That always made her laugh. She is going to be missed so very 
much.” Janice passed away at the age of 74.

Janice Raney
Norma came to EHL in October of 2010. Barb, Resident 
Coordinator in our Cascade Home, shared that, “Norma was one 
of the sweetest ladies. She liked hugs and holding hands. She 
would come up to you and lay her head on your shoulder and say 
I love you.” Norma passed away at the age of 84.

Norma Miller

Evie came to EHL in April of 2016. Jackie, Resident Coordinator 
in our Redwood Home, shared that, “Evie was kind and loving to 
everyone and had a sense of humor right until the end. It was a 
pleasure and honor to be allowed to spend our days with her. She 
will be missed.” Evie passed away at the age of 95.

Rose “Evie” Smith

Karon came to EHL in July of 2015. Barb, Resident Coordinator 
in our Cascade Home, shared that, “Karon loved the outdoors, 
going for walks, and many other activities. She was very loving, 
caring, and thoughtful. She had a beautiful smile and an infectious 
laugh.” Karon passed away at the age of 75.

Karon Morgan

Carol came to EHL in August of 2017. Jackie, Resident Coordinator 
in our Redwood Home, shared that, “Carol will be missed dearly. 
She had the best smile ever. She was always wanting to be with 
staff. She loved her family very much. She also loved candy!” Carol 
passed away at the age of 81.

Carol Blakley

In Remembrance

EHL Activity Corner
Thursday, November 2nd @ 1:45 hosted by Willow Home

Afternoon Tea Party!

Monday, November 6th @ 1:45 hosted by Mt. Vernon Home
Bingo!

Thursday, November 23rd @ 1:45 hosted by All Homes
Thanksgiving Dinner!


